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Brynford Primary School          Ysgol Brynffordd 

Brynford                                   Brynffordd 

Holywell                                    Treffynnon 

Flintshire                                  Sir y Fflint 

CH8 8AD                                   CH8 8AD 

Website / Gwefan:   

Ysgolbrynffordd.cymru 

Email / Ebost:   

bfmail@hwbmail.net 

Telephone / Ffôn:  01352 713184 

 

Newsletter June 24 /Mehefin 24 

‘Every child, every chance, every day’ 

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’ 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another extremely busy week comes to a close and we look forward to the week ahead which is also jam packed full of activities 

for the children in our school.  The end of term is also fast approaching yet there are still many activities and events to enjoy.   

The Nursery and Reception children had a very successful trip to Manorafon Park on Tuesday. They all had a lovely day learning 

about the animals. My thanks go to Miss Davies, Mrs Williams, Mrs Williams and Miss Owen. 

We have also been fortunate to have Polly Snape in school this week, leading our Key Stage Two work on the drama sketches 

which will performed at the Brynford Trail walk on 4th July.  

   Following the huge success of the Foundation Phase Trip, Key Stage Two children have also decided they would like to visit 

Knowsley Safari Park. They were given the opportunity to think about and plan a trip, that fits in with their topic and would 

further enhance their learning. After presenting their research to me, we have taken their advice and they are off to visit 

Knowsley Safari Park on 18th July. Well done children. An excellent choice and we all look forward to finding out how you got on! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely / Yn gywir, 

Mrs Rachel Critchell 

Acting Headteacher / Pennaeth 

Dros Dro and the Staff of Ysgol 

Brynffordd. 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs FOR THE NEXT 

WEEK 

Monday lunchtime- Table Tennis 

Club – Mrs Critchell 

Monday after school – KS2 

Rounders/Cricket- Mrs Roberts. 

Multi Sports Club FPH – Mrs Parry 

Wednesday – ECO/Gardening Club- 

Mrs Shickell NOTE NOW ON 

WEDNESDAY 27TH NOT 

THURSDAY 

 

         Nature Rangers Visit             

 A HUGE thank you to Mrs Barnes 

who has arranged for Nature 

Rangers to come into school next 

Wednesday to set up a range of 

lovely resources for the outdoor 

environment. They include bug 

houses, a stick man character to 

develop story writing and a seating 

area for Forest Schools. If you 

have the following, we would be 

grateful if you could donate them 

to school: bricks, tubes, 

cardboard, elder, bamboo canes, 

toilet rolls, broken plant pots, 

straw, shredded paper, plastic 

containers, bottles, tubs, yoghurt 

pots, old wellingtons. Diolch! 
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Points to be!         
                
                             

 

                             

         

 

 

 

 

 

Next week - School Meals: 

Week 1 

TATA STEELTRIATHLON 

Pupils from Years 3 to 6 will be 

taking part in a Triathlon at Mold 

Alun school on Thursday 5th July. 

This is a fantastic event and gives 

the children the opportunity to 

experience three sports in one – 

swimming, cycling and running! We 

wish them all the very best of 

luck! 

YEAR 6 LEAVER’S SERVICE 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE YEAR 

6 LEAVER’S SERVICE WILL TAKE 

PLACE ON FRIDAY 21ST JULY 

AT 9:30 
 

Foundation Phase Open evening for new 

parents and Year 2 parents. 

 

Wednesday 27th June - 5:30 – 6:00pm 

new Foundation Phase parents to talk to 

Foundation Phase staff.  

Wednesday 27th June 5:30 – 6:00pm. 

Year 2 parents to talk to Key Stage 2 

staff. 

6:00pm – Year 2 – Power-point 

presentation. 

Attendance Trophy 

Class 1 – 95% 

Class 2 –  92.3% 

Class 3 –  91.1% 

Whole School –  93% 

 

Moving up Day  

Wednesday 27th June  
 

SPORTS DAY 

OUR SPORTS DAY WILL NOW 

BE HELD ON THURSDAY 28TH 

JUNE FINGERS CROSSED 

THAT THE WEATHER WILL BE 

KIND! 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

 

FRIDAY 28TH JUNE 2018 

IN RETURN FOR 

RAFFLE PRIZES FOR 

THE SUMMER SAUSAGE 

SIZZLE.  

 

 VILLAGE IN BLOOM 

 The organisers of the Village in Bloom 

will be visiting our school week beg 

2ND July. They will also talk to our 

ECO Council. Let’s keep our fingers 

crossed. 

 Cool Kidz – Please can all booking 

forms for September be returned 

to Mrs Greenough as soon as 

possible. Diolch 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL DINNERS AND BREAKFAST CLUB OUTSTANDING BALANCES ARE PAID. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.powys.gov.uk/index.php%3Fid%3D3129&sa=U&ei=DUY1U8a1IYmBhAeE34DwBg&ved=0CDoQ9QEwBg&usg=AFQjCNHxm6RYC5nqq-iqpzKLgT1HYkENDQ
http://www.investorsinpeople.co.uk/
http://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/en/learning-kids/Pages/children.aspx
http://home.healthyschools.gov.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.milfordhavenschool.co.uk/images/basicskillsqualitystandard.png&imgrefurl=http://www.milfordhavenschool.co.uk/information.asp&usg=__IvyGn5C0Q3O2CQPYXK8RRGqlT0U=&h=100&w=100&sz=42&hl=en&start=2&zoom=1&um=1&itbs=1&tbnid=C7u8Zvgz4GCujM:&tbnh=82&tbnw=82&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dbasic%2Bskills%2Bquality%2Bstandard%26um%3D1%26hl%3Den%26safe%3Dactive%26biw%3D1003%26bih%3D592%26tbm%3Disch&ei=WwbRTYeeF9K88gPPquj1DQ

